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The EIM family is excited about our newest team 

member Deedee Tefera coming on board to help 

with our website and social media presence, as 

well as, assisting Tsedale at Crosspointe Christian 

Academy and Haile with the planning and 

arrangements for the teams coming to serve in 

Ethiopia.  

 

Newest member of the 

EIM team Deedee (left) 

on with dad (right) 

traveling back to 

Ethiopia to start this new 

phase of her life 

 

 

Like the rest of the world Ethiopia is slowly 

beginning to see some degree of normalcy return to 

the country. To our great joy, as of January teams 

have started to return to minister through EIM, after 

nearly a year hiatus. We are expecting teams in 

April, May, September, and October that will allow 

us to continue the work in evangelism, discipleship, 

and leadership training throughout the country. 

Please pray with us that the Lord will continue to 

open these doors that no man can shut (Rev 3:7). 

 

Crosspointe Christian Academy is now open and 

serving 1600 students from preschool through 10th 

grade. We continue with our plans to add an 

additional grade each year until we are able to offer 

classes through the twelfth grade. During the 

pandemic shutdown of our school, we were able to 

make many needed upgrades to our grounds and 

facilities. 

Of the 1600 students currently enrolled nearly 300 

are scholarship (or needy) students from the 

surrounding community that are provided free 

tuition, books, uniforms, and meals. The Lord has 

been good in providing the necessary funds to 

allow us to minister to these students and their 

families. 

 

One of Haile and Tsedale’s little 

helpers on the improvement efforts 

at Crosspointe Christian Academy 

 

 

 

Dr. Jerry Spencer (left) and 

Rev. Jeff Joyce (right) to 

participate in Sodo City-

wide crusade April 10-11 

 

Ebenezer has been 

blessed by the invitation to take part in the city-wide 

Crusade in Sodo, Ethiopia where the evangelical 

churches have come together to cry out to the Lord 

for forgiveness and repentance. Join us in seeking 

the Lord for this region where God is at work 

mightily and Stan is doing all he can to hinder this 

work. 

 

(If you have a change of address please notify us so that 

we can continue to send our newsletter. The post office 

will not forward bulk mail.)  Ebenezer International Ministries, 

Inc. is a 501©3 corporation. All contributions are tax deductible. 
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